Notice of Public Hearing
City of Holtville
Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the City of Holtville at the

date, time and place indicated below. The purpose of the public hearing will be to hold a
public hearing to introduce and waive the first reading of:

Subject:  An Ordinance amending Title 10, "VEHICLES AND TRAFFIC," of the
Holtville Municipal Code to update the City’s parking regulations.

Additionally, there will be Public Hearings on previously adopted Ordinances that
were not properly codified:

Subject: Ordinance 488 Regulating Parking on Residential Lawn Areas
Subject: Ordinance 491 Restrictions on Use of Cargo Containers
Subject: Ordinance 493 Regulating Improved Cargo Container Use in the Downtown B Zone

Subject: Ordinance 496 Amending Signage & Develoment Setbacks Requirements in
Downtown Zones

Hearing Date: Monday, April 8, 2024
Hearing Time: 6:00 PM
Hearing Location: Holtville City Hall Civic Center
121 W Fifth Street — Holtville, California

All interested persons are invited to be present and be heard. Written communications may be
directed to the City Clerk at YRios@Holtville.ca.gov or by calling (442) 206-0201. Challenges
to this issue in court may be limited to raising only those issues raised during the public hearing
described in this notice, or in written correspondence delivered to the City Clerk at, or prior to,
the public hearing (Government Code, Sec. 65009 (b)[2]).

The purpose of this public hearing is to give the public an opportunity to make their comments
known regarding this proposed ordinance. Any person desiring to comment on the above issue
may do so in writing or may appear in person at the public hearing. Please reference the issue
by name in all written correspondence. Written comments should be directed to:

Yvette Rios, City Clerk (442) 206-0201
121 W Fifth Street YRios@Holtville.ca.gov
Holtville, CA 92250

NOTICE: In compliance with the American Disabilities Act (ADA), the City of Holtville will make reasonable efforts to
accommodate persons with qualified disabilities. If you require special assistance, please contact the City Clerk’s office at
(442) 206-0201 at least 48 hours in advance of the meeting. Any writings or documents provided to a majority of the
Holwille City Council regarding this item will be made available for public inspection in the City Clerk’s office located at
Holwville City Hall, 121 W Fifth Street, during normal business hours.
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